
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

22 August 2023 
Nichola.watters@wealden.gov.uk 

www.wealden.gov.uk 
01323 443322 

Dear Mr Hannay, 
 
Application for the Designation of Fletching as a Neighbourhood Area 
Notice of Decision 
 
Further to your application, dated 6 July 2023 pursuant to, Regulation 5 of The 
Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 for the designation of a 
Neighbourhood Area (Fletching), I write to confirm the outcome of your application. 
 
I hereby exercise my delegated authority under Part 7 (G8) of the Council’s Constitution as 
the Head of Planning Policy, Economy and Climate Change to agree the application and 
designate the Parish of Fletching as a neighbourhood area for the purpose of producing a 
Neighbourhood Development Plan.  
 
I enclose the designation report dated 22 August 2023 which sets out the reasons for the  
decision and a map of Fletching Parish with the designated neighbourhood area outlined 
which will be placed on our website alongside a copy of this decision notice and the 
designation report. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Nichola Watters 
Head of Planning Policy, Economy and Climate Change 
 
Enc:  Fletching Designation Report 
  Fletching Neighbourhood Area Map 
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